
From the Pastor                                       October 9, 2022 

 

           Our Homecoming Meal that was canceled 

due to the hurricane will be ENJOYED, the 

Lord willing, this coming Saturday afternoon at 

4:00.  We hope you and your family and friends 

can join us for the fellowship and the food! Our 

church will provide the meats, and we are asking 

each family to bring side dishes, desserts, sodas, etc.  Water bottles 

will be provided by the church.  There will be some activities for the 

children. 

 We are looking forward to the continuation of our 81st year.  

Thank God for the past and, by FAITH, keep going for His glory! 

 
 

 

FOOD BOXES are ready.  If you know of a  family in 

need, please let us know or contact Phyllis Coleman.  

Thank you for bringing nonperishable items to keep 

the food pantry filled. 

 

 
 

TONIGHT is Triple “F” night for our youth.  Meet               

in the gym after service until 8:15. 

 

 
 

Place these on your PRAYER LIST -  

 Paving Parking Lot 

 Replacing Lobby Chairs 

 Updating Vehicles (van and smaller bus) 

 Other needed repairs  

We are asking God to meet these needs. 

 

 
 

PRAY for Bro. Paul Cahoon as he speaks at                          

homecoming services in Jacksonville, NC today. 

 
   



 

Stewardship Report 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   7,365.61 
Faith Promise .................       906.00        
Other Missions ...............         98.00 
Parking Lot…  .................       275.00 
Building Fund   ................         25.00 
Miscellaneous  .................       502.18 
 
 

Total ................................$  9,171.79 
                                                          

A BAPTISM service is scheduled  for                        

next Sunday evening.  Let Pastor know if you 

desire to follow the Lord in believers baptism. 

 

⚫ 
 

MISSIONS  EMPHASIS… 
In the month of November special speakers and mission fields will be 

presented.  Our theme for the emphasis this year is… 

JOY TO THE WORLD: WON BY ONE.                    
 

Pray about a FAITH PROMISE gift for the coming year.                      

Faith Promise is the method that we use to support our                   

missionaries and to provide for special mission                                         

needs from time to time. 
 

A brochure is forthcoming.  On November 13th and 20th we will 

have a combined Sunday School class for 5th graders and up. 
 

 

 

 

 
                                                            

Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Sunday Morning: 
Barbara Brooks 

 
Sunday Evening: 
Judy Berryman 

 
Wednesday Evening: 

Myra Whitley 
 


